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This bill needs to be passed. Passing this bill would create an economic path to responsible
carbon emissions in OR & facilitate investment in energy efficient upgrades in existing
buildings, local renewable energy sources, public transportation & wildfire prevention. 

Please vote in favor of the Clean Energy Jobs Bill.

Thank yo for the opportunity to comment.

M.A. Kruse
junehog9@gmail.com

“Remember, confrontation is about reconciliation & awareness, not judgement or 
anger.”  Dale Partridge
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